
On behalf of the project team, I would like to thank you for 
your support with the Growing OHWB project over the last 
12 months. We would like to wish each of you a very Merry 
Christmas and a Happy New Year. We are looking forward 
to continuing to raise awareness of the great work you are 
doing, so it can be celebrated and receive the recognition 
deserved across the region and nationally, and ultimately 
grow occupational health and wellbeing services in 2023 and 
beyond. 
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Following an open procurement process 
ran by CDDFT, the supplier bid was 
evaluated and the moderation panel met in 
early November. 

Civica which provides OPAS G2 software 
has been selected to be the provider of 
the OHWB digital system across the three 
participating Trusts.

We will be working with Civica to agree an implementation plan to design and 
implement the digital system, continue staff engagement sessions and deliver 
preventative health and wellbeing initiatives. 

The inaugural Integrated Occupational 
Health and Wellbeing Board meeting 
was held in late November. The 
Board has representatives from 
each organisation, and will provide 
strategic direction and support to the 
management team and will increase 
the profile of OHWB within their Trusts 
and across the region. 

A memorandum of understanding has 
been signed by the three participating 
Trusts to implement phase one of the 
project to use the same digital system, share best practice between organisations 
and standardise processes and procedures. 

The service improvement lead post has been successfully appointed to support the 
ongoing ambitions of the Growing OHWB programme. Congratulations to Carol 
Bean the Occupational Health & Wellbeing Business Partner at CDDFT. Carol will 
work alongside the management team to collaboratively deliver phase one of the 
Growing OHWB NENC project.

Please scan the QR barcode 
for more information on the 
“Growing OHWB-NENC” project.


